
 

Year 1 News—Term 4, Week 4 

We are learning to write  a             
procedure.  We will type our final 

product into a Powerpoint. 

Our goal is to write a procedure for a 
disgusting sandwich.  We need to         

illustrate our procedures, as well as 
write them.   

We are learning to collect and record 
data.  We have also been identifying 
and explaining what a half is.  

 

 In Health we have been 
looking at keeping      
ourselves safe.  This is 
when we are in the car, 
crossing the road and 
riding a bike.  Last     
Friday we wore red on 
the Day for Daniel Day 
and discussed how we 
need to Recognise,    
React and  Report. 


